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A National Webinar on “Emerging Trends in Plant Sciences” 

was organized by the department of Botany on 23rd April, 2021.  

Dr. Shahana Majumder, Professor and Head of the 

Department of Botany, Mahatma Gandhi Central University, 

Motihari, Bihar was invited as the Distinguished Speaker.  Welcome 

address was given by the Principal, Dr. Ranjita Sethi. Dr. Binodini 

Mishra, HoD and Convener of the webinar introduced the 

distinguished Speaker to the Participants. Prof. (Dr.) S. Majumder 

presented her topic on “Emerging Plant Viruses”. The topic was very 

contemporary and informative and also appreciated by the 

participants including students, staff of different parts of India. Dr. 

Gitanjali Rout, the Organizing Secretary delivered her vote of thanks 

for the success of the Webinar.  
 

On line classes started again 

for +3 Students from 18th 

April, 2021. 

Eco club plantation Program in collaboration with Centre for Environmental Studies, Department of Forest and 

Environment, Govt. of Odisha was held on 9th and 10th April, 2021.  

      

 

Proctorial Groups were made 

for the +3 3rd yr and 2nd yr 

Students. 

 
Mr. Pradeep Kumar Sahoo, 
Reader (SS) of Botany 
Department was assigned as +2 
Principal-in-Charges w.e.f. 
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